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          27th December, 2018 

 
TEXPO 2019 discussed 
A detailed meeting was held in TDAP Lahore office on Wednesday whereby various aspects of the 
upcoming TEXPO 2019 were discussed. Javed Akbar Bhatti, Additional Secretary, Ministry of Commerce 
apprised the team about vision of Younus Dagha, Secretary Commerce for enhancing exports of Pakistan 
and what is expected of TEXPO 2019. It is pertinent to mention here that 1st edition of TEXPO was held in 
2016 whereby over 450 international buyers visited Karachi, Pakistan to explore business opportunities as 
well as to witness potential of the TEXTILE sector of Pakistan. 
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